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CUHK Admission Talks

14 May 2015 (Thu)
19:00 - 21:00
BEETFXAKRERE
Cheng Yu Tung Building,

The Chinese University of Hong Kon
ABEABIEBHO Bxit B, MTR University Station
Facultv of Enaineerina T #2£367

Faculty of Business Administration T F§EEREps

22 May 2015 (Fri)
19:00-21:00
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Diocesan Girls' School
hiefrZnE15% 1, Jordan Road, Kowloon
Faculty of Medicine 5&£2f5%
Faculty of Science £
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29 May 2015 (Fri)
19:00 - 21:00
BEPSCRZEATAE
Cheng Yu Tung Building,

> Chinese University of Hong Kong
FEERSAEBHI Exit B, MTR University Station

Faculty of Law 72205
Faculty of Arts 37265

3 June 2015 (Wed)

19:00 - 21:00

FEgERmZ ORI E

Allionce S C Chan Memorial College
A HEPTREZER Yau Oi Estate, Tuen Mun, New Tenitories
Faculty of Education HE 2k
Faculty of Social Science H &1 2z

For registration and details

www.cuhk.edu.hk/adm/jupastalks
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The Chinese University of Hong Kong

Office of Admissions and Financial Aid FHAMA DB FEHEPXXRERARAESHE 1202
1202, Yasumoto International Academic Park, NERELE TR

CUHK, Shatin, NT, HONG KONG Website #74k: www.cuhk.edu.hk/adm

Admissions Section A 44
Tel §i%: (852) 3943 8947 / 3943 8951 Fax 4 Ji: (852) 2603 5184 Email E#8: jupasadm@cuhk.edu.hk

AD/595 10 April 2015

THE PRINCIPAL -
TWGH SC GAW MEMORIAL COLLEGE
7 TSING SUM STREET

TOWN CENTRE

TSING YI NEW TERRITORIES

Dear Principal,
CUHK Admission Talks for Students and Parents

To provide senior secondary school students and their parents with information on admission to
programmes at The Chinese University of Hong Kong, the Office of Admissions and Financial Aid has
organised a series of admission talks in the evening in May and June 2015.

The talks, scheduled for Form 4 to 6 students and their parents, will cover the latest JUPAS admission
requirements and arrangements of the University and its programmes, and will include a question and
answer session for students, parents and teachers to raise questions and to interact with the speakers.
Students, parents and teachers are welcome to register online at http:/ www.cuhk.edu.hk/adm/jupastalks.

We would appreciate your help in encouraging your students (and their parents) and teachers to join
the admission talks. The attached posters are for the favour of posting.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to welcoming your students and teachers at the talks.

Yours faithfully,

Suk-Ying Wong
Professdr, Department of Sociolpgy
Director of Admissions and Financial Aid



